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This is absolutely ridiculous that we are even considering this option. You will be taking the parks
away from children - children’s sports/ playgrounds will be unsafe. Walkers having to step over
garbage and needles- I stay away from downtown because of this issue- please don’t push me and
my neighbors out of Portland. We work hard and pay taxes so we can enjoy these parks! If this
passes this city is doomed! I will be moving far far away!
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